
Update on Your Homeowner Tax Deduction 

Application 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

your application for the new homeowner tax deduction. 

As of [Current Date], we have received your application and it is currently under review. Our 

team is diligently working to ensure that all necessary documentation is processed in a timely 

manner. We anticipate that the review process will be completed by [Expected Completion 

Date]. 

If additional information is required, we will reach out to you directly. You may also contact us 

at [Contact Information] for any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you for your patience as we work to finalize your application. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


